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200 SOUTH HAMILTON ROAD GAHANNA, OHIO 43230-2996

November 12, 1991

I, Marty Ackermann, 4246 Johnstown Road
(address/addresses), am hereby beginning the annexation process
to the City of Gahanna. It 1is my 1intention to complete this
process in a timely manner.

Due to an unforeseen situation, the above address/addresses are
presently without water, the well having failed. For the health,
safety and welfare of the residents, this address needs water

immediately.

I recognize that the City of Gahanna is prohibited by contract
with the City of Columbus from providing water to any but their
own residents. In recognition of the annexation process, the City
is hereby granting me the right to tap into the water system. I
recognize if I fail to proceed with due diligence in completing
the annexation process that the City of Gahanna will be compelled
to disconnect my water. I recognize that the City of Gahanna will
be the sole authority in deciding whether due diligence is being
employed and I also recognize that the City of Gahanna will be
the sole authority in evaluating when and 1if water must- be

disconnected.

It is anticipated that the annexation will proceed on its normal
course and, as a consequence, I will immediately be able to tap
into the City of Gahanna water and that I will have the
opportunity to enjoy the full privileges thereof.

The tap-in fees for water will be approximately $2,500. I realize
that if water 1is disconnected, these fees are not recoverable.
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